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Teleconference Invitation 
          

Post-Injunction Three-Year DACA Employment Authorization Documents 

Wednesday, July 22, 2015 

2 p.m. (Eastern) 

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a 
stakeholder teleconference on Wednesday, July 22, 2015 from 2 to 3 p.m. (Eastern). 
USCIS officials will discuss USCIS’ efforts to secure the return of certain three-year 
employment authorization documents (EADs) that were issued or re-mailed to Deferred 
Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) recipients AFTER a February 16, 2015 court order in 
Texas v. United States, No. B-14-254 (S.D. Tex.). 
 

To join the teleconference: 

On the day of the engagement, please use the information below to join the session. We 
recommend calling in 10 to 15 minutes before the teleconference begins. 

Call-in Number: 1-888-810-3140 

Passcode: 2582230  

 
Note to Media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press 
Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. For questions about the engagement or 
other stakeholder matters, please email Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 

 

We look forward to engaging with you! 
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